
 

 

TERM DATES 2016—2017 
 

 AUTUMN TERM 2016 
 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 16th December 

2016 
 

SPRING TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Wednesday 3rd January 

2017 
Half Term 

Monday 13th—Friday 17th  
February 2017 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 31st March 2017 

 

SUMMER TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 29th May —Friday 

2nd 
June 2017 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 21st July 2017 

 

God grant you the light in Christmas, which is faith; the 
warmth of Christmas, which is love; the radiance of   
Christmas, which is purity; the righteousness of Christmas, 
which is justice; the belief in Christmas, which is truth; the 
all of Christmas, which is Christ.       
          Wilda English 

Newsletter                                                             Friday 9th December 2016 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: 
www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 

 

 

Don’t forget your 
Christmas Jumper 

 

Thursday 15th December 
 

£1.00 

 

 

 

   

 

  

Christmas 
Disco 

 

Thursday 15th  
December 

Christingle  
Service 

 

9.30 at 
St Michael’s Church  

 

Friday 16th December  



 

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9 

Thursday 15th  
December 

Reminder to Parents of  

Children in Y1, Y2 and Y3.  

 

 
Please return your child’s Flu  

Immunisation Consent Form to 

school on Monday morning. 

 

 

Please join us in congratulating Erika.   
 

Erika wrote an essay about Rosa Parks and it 
was shortlisted for The Voice Black History 

Month Essay Writing Competition.      
 

Yesterday she attended the ‘Made by History’ 
presentation ceremony at the House of       

Commons.   
 

Her winning entry will be published in the Voice  
newspaper alongside a picture of Erika. 

 

From these pictures, Y1 appear to be 
experiencing a polar night!  

 
Really they are at the BFI Imax     

getting ready to watch a  film about 
polar bears called ‘To the Arctic’. 

 
You may just be able to make out 

from these pictures, taken in the dark 
of the cinema,  that the film was in 

3D. 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you  enjoyed the  

Christmas  performances 

and would like to thank 

you for all your support 

this year. 


